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' " ' THE PRESIDENT HAS SEEN .j~ ;6• 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

September 23, 1974 

MEMORANDUM FOR THE PRESIDENT 

FROM: AL HAl~ 
RE: Outstanding Items 

1) We are arranging to have Deputy Sheriff Pat Duvall participate 
in the advance of your trip to San Francisco and will have 
a recommendation for you following that trip with respect to 
a permanent assignment with the Advance Team. 

2) Governor Romney is scheduled for an appointment with you the 
week after next (Monday, September 30, at 2:30 p.m.). 

3) The VA Hospital study is being staffed and recommendations 
with respect to its findings will be in your hands by close of 
business tomorrow. (There has been considerable controversy 
within the staff with respect to the findings of the study which 
are costly and, in some instances, apparently inappropriate.) 

4) Concerning next Monday evening's Redskin game, Dr. Kissinger 
is scheduled to be in New York for the UN Session and should 
probably not cancel these arrangements unless you feel 
strongly about his accompanying you . 
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